
Children In Need 

(Friday 17th November 2023) 

Children and staff donated a pound to come in-
to school dressed in their own clothes, wear 
something spotty or even their pyjamas—Miss 
McMahon chose to come dressed as Pudsey in 
her onesie! 

Rowan and Oak class baked their own cakes and decorated them with spots, pudsey 
designs and some children designed their own!  Things got very messy and I think 
some of children wore most of the flour but they all really enjoyed it! 

 

Cherry class decorated cakes and biscuits too—they all had lots of fun!  The chil-
dren coloured in pictures of Pudsey for our Children In Need display in the hall 
and watched a short video to explain what this amazing charity is all about! 

We raised a total of £35.59!  Thank you to everyone for your kind donations! 

 

This year for Children In Need the children baked cakes and decorated biscuits 
and sold them at the end of the school day! 


